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The Level 8 Confirmation Meeting was held with the parents on Tuesday October 27th. 

Conformation Date is set for Friday April 28th at OLMC Church Middletown. There are 6 children 

receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation this year.  

On November 1st, the Religious Education Children attended All Saints Day Mass. 

Also, on November 1st we had our first Lock Down Drill for the year. The next one is scheduled 

for the Spring. 

Thank you to Father Pablo and Ted Wall, for their presentation on the Carmelite History and the 

Martyred Nuns of Compiegne’. Both topics were very interesting. We had a nice crowd attend 

this Family Catechesis, and they all seem to enjoy themselves.  Also, a thank you to the Knights 

of Columbus for putting on the Food aspect of the day. Thank You Rocco Gallo for your culinary 

expertise The Wraps and Chicken nuggets were a big hit! 

Thank you, Tyler Odell, for the meditation song at mass. The children participation did a great 

job singing. 

 

This Tuesday the religious education children will be busy decorating the Thanksgiving Day 

boxes for the pantry clients along with making cards for the families as well. 

Levels 6,7 & 8 have been asked to participate in boxing up the food items and helping with 

delivery of the boxes to the client’s cars on Saturday morning. 

 

December 6th the religious education program will be celebrating the feast of St. Nicholas.  

This program will be fulfilling the archdioceses required hours of family catechesis. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Chris Herschel, CRE  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


